
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ON PROPOSED LOCAL LAW NO. 1 OF 2025 

AMENDING CHAPTER 91 OF THE CORINTH TOWN CODE REGARDING 
OCCUPANCY OF TRAVEL TRAILERS AND ITS ENFORCEMENT PROVISIONS  

 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Corinth Town Board will hold a Public 
Hearing on October 9, 2025, beginning at 6:00 p.m. at the Corinth Town Hall, 600 Palmer 
Avenue, Corinth, New York, concerning proposed Local Law No.1 of 2025.  Proposed 
Local Law No. 1 would amend Chapter 91 of the Corinth Town Code to limit overnight 
occupancy of travel trailers and to amend Chapter 91’s enforcement and penalties 
provisions. 

 A copy of proposed Local Law No. 1 of 2025 is on file and available for review at 
the Town Clerk’s Office, Corinth Town Hall, 600 Palmer Avenue, Corinth, New York, during 
normal business hours.  

 PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that at the time and place of the Public 
Hearing all interested persons will be given an opportunity to comment on proposed Local 
Law No. 1 of 2025. 

 

Publication date: Saturday September 13, 2025 

 

Brenda Peris 
Corinth Town Clerk 
 
 
N:\Clients\CORINTH\LOLA\Travel Trailers\Notice of Public Hearing.docx 


